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Jennifer Coe

From: Sunset View Elementary School <noreply@ksd.org>
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 12:39 PM
To: Jennifer Coe
Subject: Welcome Back Mustangs!

  

Mustang News 
  

Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year! 

We are so excited to see everyone this week. Our Mustangs are off to a 
great start in their adventures of this school year.  We have many new faces 
both in our student body and on our staff.  Over the first few days we will 
spend a lot of time getting to know each other and building relationships 
with one another. At Sunset View, we believe that connecting with our 
students is a priority and a requirement for creating the optimal learning 
environment.  We desire for each student to feel they have a strong 
connection to a trusted, caring adult within the school building and we work 
to foster those relationships. 
 
We are a Kids at Hope school and if you are not familiar with what this 
means, you will hear all throughout the school year how Kids at Hope drives 
many of the beliefs we hold to help our students be successful. 
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We are looking foward to partnering with you to have a wonderful school 
year! 
 

Reminders 

Mornings: The school opens at 8:15 a.m. for students who are coming to 
have breakfast.  If your child is not having breakfast at school, they should 
not arrive before 8:30 a.m. Our adult supervision begins outside at the 
various line up areas at 8:30 a.m.  If you are in need of before school 
childcare, the YMCA is a great option. Click here for more information. 

Wednesdays: Each Wednesday, Kennewick School District elementary 
schools have early release.  Students are released at 2:00 p.m.  On these 
early release days, staff attend meeting in various teams to ensure 
academic needs are being met for each child.  

Pick-Up: As many of you know, our parking lot is rather busy.  We have a 
few procedures that we follow to help create a safe and smooth moving 
environment.  If you are unsure of our parking lot procedures, click here for 
more information. Please note that whether in the parking lot or picking up 
children at the back of the school, safety is our number one priority.  Please 
join us in helping students make good decisions and stay safe by using the 
crosswalks.  Thank you for your attention to this matter! 

Volunteer: This year our volunteer form & background check is all 
online!  Please take a minute and fill this out.  Many times volunteer 
opportunities have a way of sneaking up on parents and they are not able to 
help if this hasn't been completed.  If you do it now, you will be ready!  They 
do have to be completed each school year, so even if you think you just did 
it last year, it does have to be done again. 

Upcoming Events 
  

Monday, September 3 
No School - Labor Day 

Friday, September 21 
No School  
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Tuesday, September 4 
PTO Parent Welcome Back 
Breakfast in front of the school 
8:30 a.m. - 9:00 a.m. 

Tuesday, September 11 
PTO Meeting - Library 
3:30 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

Thursday, September 27 
PTO Pizza Night 
Papa John's Fundraiser 

Wednesday, October 3 
Picture Day 
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